
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                  

                                             
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates 

10.6.24 Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week  

10.6.24 Nursery Farm Visit at School 

24.6.24 Year 1 Trip to Paradise Park  

Please note this date has changed.  

21.6.24 Summer Fair 

25.6.24 Nursery & Reception Sports Day  

27.6.24 KS1 Sports Day 

3.7.24 Reception Trip to Capel Manor  

8.7.24 Movie Night  

9.7.24 Bear & Panda Class trip - Lea Valley  

11.7.24 Koala Class Trip-Lea Valley  

10.7.24 Open Evening for Parents  

18.7.24 International Picnic for Children and 

Families 

22.7.24 Fun Day for Children 

Find us on: 

Hello from Sian 
The children have enjoyed their learning this 

term. Please share this newsletter with them 

so they can talk about what they have been 

doing. 

 

If you change the adults who collect your child, 

please update the Office. This avoids confusion 

at the end of the day as we verify new adults. 

This ensures pupils go home safely. 

 

We have had several instances where pupils are 

using inappropriate language. However, they 

don’t necessary understand the context in 

which it is used. Please monitor their use of 

Youtube, particularly certain types of music 

e.g. “Rap.” Tottenhall School and Governors do 

NOT tolerate the use of inappropriate 

language. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

Please look after our 

environment and do not 

throw litter. Keep the 

environment clean, litter 

can harm both humans 

and animals. 

Value 

for this 

term 

  

Well done to Leah in Year 

1 for winning the ‘Earth 

Day’ competition. She 

designed a fantastic 

poster about looking 

after the planet and won 

an air up water bottle. 

Issue: Summer 2 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

                 

 
 

 

 

Year 2 have been learning about The Great 

Fire of London. They took part in a workshop 

this term and travelled all the way back to 

1666 on an aeroplane. They met Samuel Pepys 

and cooked in the bakery with Thomas 

Farriner.  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 

 
Year 1 Banquet for  

Kings and Queens                         
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
    

    

This half term Year 1 have been learning about British monarchs throughout history. 

As part of this learning they also found out about royal banquets a long time ago. To 

further enhance this learning they had a special themed day around this topic where 

they dressed up as Kings and Queens and had their very own banquet. 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           Reception 

                                              
 

   
 

                     

                           
 

     

Reception 

has been 

very busy 

this term 

learning to 

make 5 in 

different 

ways in 

maths. 

 

In Religious Education we have been learning about places of worship. 

We worked together to make mosques and churches using 

different materials. 

Our topic this 

term was 

‘Dinosaurs. We 

found some 

dinosaur eggs and 

a letter from T-

Rex. We looked 

after the eggs 

and wrote back 

to T-Rex who was 

busy working at 

the Natural 

History Museum.  

We also created 

some mono print 

of different 

dinosaurs.  

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Nursery   

                          

                           
                                                                                  

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children 

in Nursery  

have been 

reading the  

story ‘Handa’s 

 Surprise.  

Observational drawings 

of fruit. 

    

             

     

 
 

 

 

It was lovely weather 

for a picnic with 

friends. 

The children enjoyed 

eating the delicious fruit 

kebabs they made. 

Nursery acted out the 

story Handa’s Surprise 

using props. Who took the 

banana? 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
This week you will receive an envelope with a strip of raffle  
tickets costing £1. Please tear the strip in half and keep  

one strip. Write your child's name and class on the second 

 strip (five tickets) and return to school in the envelope.  

We would welcome some prizes. 

The prize draw will be on Friday 21st June during the  

Summer Fair.               

                           
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Friends of Tottenhall & St Michael at Bowes 

 
 

FRIDAY JUNE 21ST FROM 2.30-4.45PM 

 

Thank you to the volunteers who have already signed up to help with 

our Summer Fair. 

                  
We need your help!  

If you  

 Can help on the day 

 Can help organise raffle prizes 

please let us know via the school office or let a member of staff know. 

We will be having a non-uniform day and pupils can bring in an item 

such as; toys, books, shop bought cakes etc. to donate for the fair. 
 

 

 

 

Prizes 

           
-Hamper 

-Coffee Machine 

-£100 marks and Spencer 

Voucher  

 

…AND MANY MORE! 


